
President Hale request Director's End of Year summary/report of the highlights of each
commmittee

DIRECTORS REPORTS
Club Service A-Earl Maudlin

Thank you Gary Johnson for reviving Golf fellowship
Fellowship dinners are going well, new ones planned
Increase Public Awareness of Rotary- RNASA, CDRom, newspaper pictures

Club Service B-Dick Gregg III No report; needs to attend Board meetings and improve
attendance

Club Service C-Ted Cummings No report
Club Service D-Geoff Atwater

Monument Project- County wants to cut back Rotary visibility, says plaque OK
Geoff will have a follow-up meeting with the Precinct 2 Superintendent of
Parks to clarify options and report back to the board;
Sweeney will ask Rep John Davis for advice
Sylvia Garcia will be program speaker soon

Vocational Service-Joan Skellenger
Emergency Services Award to honor Police/Firefighters

Community Service A-Eric Westall No report
Community Service B-Marie Dalton No report
International Service A-Mike Hernandez No report
International Service B-Dick Kidder

World Health- Nicaraguan 8 year old child with facial deformities, Mike
Hernandez to meet with Dr. Foustak, ask for help from others clubs: Humble
(Frank Huezo), Heights (Dennis Adams), Brenham (Jim Kite)

Sheila Self no report
JB Fox no report
Suzi Howe thanks for the Four Avenues of Service Award to an individual Rotarian

Respectfully submitted by:
Vissett Sun
6-24-2003

Addendum Stand-up Board meeting 6-30-2003
Attendance: Heraandez,Gregg III, Kidder, Howe, Self, Maudlin, Cummings, Atwater,

Fox, Sun, Hale
Proposed new member: Mary Ann Czarnik (Geo Printing)/ proposed by Geissler &

Jacobson; Fox motioned to accept, Self 2': approved
Service account has $18, 342.90. Hale suggests giving $15,000 to SCR Foundation. Fox

motioned, Cummings 2': approved
Suggest audit assisted by Marilyn Musial
President Hale thanks Board for time and work this past year.


